

Newsletter

Montessori Child Development Center

September 2010

Welcome Back

Welcome to all the families at MCDC. We hope you had an enjoyable summer. We are eager and ready to start the new school year. Be sure to read the monthly newsletter and check the Parent Bulletin Board for important news. Newsletters will be posted on our website at www.montessorichilddevelopment.com.

Back To School Night

parents are invited to attend Back-to-school night on Friday, September 24 <u>from 5-6 p.m.</u> School is dismissed at 3 p.m. This is a parent only event. Please sign up if you wish to attend.

No Peanut Butter everal children have life-threatening allergies to peanuts. These food items will be thrown away. Please do not pack peanut butter or peanut products. Inform the teacher know if you are using a substitute.

Show school spirit by wearing the MCDC t-shirt every Friday. Cost is \$10. Pep kally is every first Friday.



Pictures Needed

Please provide the school with a family picture. You can email your picture mcdcsharks@gmail.com or provide us witha print.

Immunization

All students are required by the Department of Health to have current immunizations. Please turn in your immunization updates to the office.

Pizza Fridays

pizza, juice, and fresh fruit are available for purchase every Friday for \$5.00. Profit from the Pizza Friday Fundraiser will go towards equipment for the playground.

Sign in and out

Be sure to sign your child in and out every day. There is a \$5.00 fine it you forget to clock in or out and \$150 fine per missed day from the Department of Social Services.

Late Pick Up

There is a \$10 per hour charge for late pick-up. A \$1.00 per minute fee is applied to children picked up after 6 p.m. Please call the school if you are going to be late.

Hot Lunches

ot lunches are available to order at thehotlunchlady.com.

Password is MCDCHB134

Calendar

9/8 - Fire Drill
9/10 - Pep Rally
9/24- Back to School Night.
5 p.m. to 6 p.m. (School dismissed at 3:00)

Happy Birthday

Morgan H. 9/1
Gabriele E. 9/2
Samantha M. 9/7
Samantha V. 9/11
Gibson R. 9/13
Trevor T. 9/19
Alex S. 9/25
Isaiah W. 9/26
Sebastian A. 9/29
Sophia C. 9/29
Luke J. 9/30

New Paperwork

Please turn in all required paperwork for the 2010-2011 school year. These include:

- Admissions Agreement
 Updated immunization
 Updated contact information
- 4) Family Picture

Extra Curricular Activities

Private Piano and Guitar
Tae-Kwon-Do
Sports
Soccer Shots

Power Play Gymnastics Ballet and Tap

Toddlers Class News



Welcome back to the new school year! We hope you enjoyed the summer. This month, we will learn about the universe and the sun. We will talk about living and non-living things, parts of the body, and solid and liquid. We will incorporate these themes into Language, Art, Math, Practical Life, and Sensorial. Our shape of the month is a circle. Our color of the month is yellow. Your child is welcome to bring circle or yellow items to share with the class. Our composer is Mozart and we will be doing Pre-historic Art. We encourage parents to enhance your child's learning experience by talking or reading about our monthly themes.

- 7 Intro to Botany and Geology: Care of Plants
- 8 Water conservation
 Book: School Bus by Donald Crews
- 9 Sign Language: water, drinking, pouring
- Music and Movement: Wheels on the Bus Shape: Circle
- Needs of plants, concept of the universe
- 14 Art: Sun Project
 What and Where is Hot and Cold?
- 15 Hot and cold weather

 Book: *Draw Me a Star by Eric Carle*
- 16 Sign Language: Sun, hot, cold
- Music and movement: What's the Weather?
- 20 Parts of the bodyNeeds of plants
- 21 Art: My Body
- Parts of the Body
- Sign Language: eat, me, you
- 24 Music and movement: *Hokey Pokey, Head Shoulders... BACK TO SCHOOL NIGHT School closes at 3 pm.*
- 27 Solids and Liquids
- 28 Art: Rock Melting Ice
- 29 Rock WashingSmooth, rough, heavy, light
- 30 Sign Language: *milk*, *cookie*Snack: Milk and cookie (solid and liquid)

